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Week 2 

Wednesday, 27th July 

Book Fair 

LiƩle Learners 

K‐2 excursion ‐Circus 
Quirkus Wagga 

Thursday, 28th July 

Book Fair– Final day 

AthleƟcs Carnival lunch 
orders due 

Friday, 29th July 

Assembly 2.30pm 

 

Week 3 

EDUCATION WEEK 

Tuesday, 2nd August 

LiƩle Learners 

Wednesday, 3rd August 

KROP Performance 

LiƩle Learners 

Thursday, 4th August 

KROP Performance 

Students excursion to 
watch KROP 

Yr 5/6 excursion $50 
payment due 

Friday, 5th August 

LNPSSA AthleƟcs 
Carnival @ Leeton 

125 East Street, Narrandera 
02 6959 2091 

For all your family health care needs 

On Monday I went to Thurgoona to 
participate in the Riverina PSSA Primary 
S choo l   Go l f  Champ ion s h i p .  
My group teed off at 9.45am.  
I won the nearest to pin challenge, the 
nearest to rope challenge and also the 
handicap winner and the 2022 match 
stroke champion.  
I would like to thank Rhys, Cade and 
Penny for preparing the day and 
allowing us to play at the wonderful 
Thurgoona resort and Country Club.  
I look forward to playing the 2022 
NSW PSSA Golf State Championships 
in Sydney in September. 
 
Braxton Ivanoff  
 

Well Done Brax!  
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From the Principal . . . . . . . . . . . 
What a brilliant first week back we had, students have jumped into learning straight away in both 
the classroom and across many extra curricular events. 
  
CongratulaƟons to our school community members who were part of the men’s and women’s 
Lizards Premiership sides. As someone who loves sport and grew up in a small town there is 
nothing beƩer then seeing the main street full of streamers and banners during Grand Final 
week, so a huge CONGRATULATIONS!! 
  
On Friday our KROP Dance Group had their big dress rehearsal in Griffith. The pride and 
excitement on Ms Ruffles and Miss Bradfords faces was evidence of how well this went and how 
proud our students should be of their efforts so far. A big thankyou to our parent helpers who 
have made costumes and props and even travelled to Griffith to help on Friday. We as a school 
can’t wait to hear about their Big Show performance in Griffith next week. 
  
This Wednesday, a very exciƟng event is happening with our K‐2 heading to Wagga for Circus 
Quirkus. For many of our students this is their first school excursion and I know the students and 
teachers are very excited about this big day and I am sure there will be lots of excited story 
tellers when they return. 
  
Book Fair 
Hopefully by now your child has had the chance to visit our School Hall to view our Book Fair. 
There are loads and loads of great books and other small items.  The Book Fair will conƟnue to 
run unƟl Thursday 28th July, 8.45am to 9.10am and 11.30am to 12pm. Parents are welcome to 
aƩend the Book Fair.  Please call the Front Office if you have any quesƟons regarding our Book 
Fair. 
 
Parent/Teacher Conferences  
Parents/Carers should have received a note and booking form for our Parent/Teacher/Student 
Conferences. This year we are focusing our conferences on your child and their learning, so it is 
important they are present at the conference to share their learning journey with you. Please 
contact your child’s teacher if you have any quesƟons regarding this process. 
  
Li le Learners 
Finally, a huge welcome to our 2022 LiƩle Learners! I am sure you will love your Ɵme at NPS, and 
I am looking forward to meeƟng with each and everyone of you over the coming weeks. 
  
Have a great week! 
 
Brent Fennessy 
Principal 

Principal:   Brent Fennessy 
Assistant Principal: Julie Neville Stage 1 
Assistant Principal: Helen Files Stage 2 
Assistant Principal: Julie-Anne Rowe/Toni Kerr  Stage 3                 
  
Phone:   02 6959 2144 
Fax:   02 6959 3274 
Email Address: narrandera-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au 
School Website:  www.narrandera-p.schools.nsw.gov.au 
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Canteen News 

Specials for Recess ONLY 
Wednesday –  Fairy Bread Scrolls $1 

Thursday –  Fruit Pancake Stack $1.50 
Friday –  Scone Scrolls $1 

Don’t forget to order your 
Sushi or Chicken & Fried 

Rice  
Wednesday mornings for 

Thursday lunch.  
$4.20 per roll for Sushi 

$5.50 Chicken & Fried Rice 
 

 
* Please wear full winter school uniform 
* Sibling photo order envelopes are available at the Front Office or you can email 
the school narrandera-p@det.nsw.edu.au requesting an envelope to be sent home 
with the student.  
* No change will be available from the Front Office - please ensure you  have the 
correct money. 
* Online payment system available, instructions are on the school photo envelope 
* All students need to bring school photo envelopes on the day, Tuesday 9th 
August, and not before. 
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MONDAY 25TH JULY to THURSDAY 28TH JULY 
NPS HALL 

BEFORE SCHOOL  (8.45 - 9.10) AND LUNCHTIME (11.30 - 12.00) 
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COMMUNITY  
EVENTS: 

LEETON SCHOOL DENTAL CLINIC 
The School Dental Clinic is available for all children aged from 0 – 18 years of 
age.  We encourage all parents to make an appointment for your child to have a 

full dental check.  Treatment at our clinic is FREE to all children who have a 
Medicare card.  To make an appointment please telephone our call centre on 

1800 450 046 
We hope to see you soon!!! 

Our School has students who are highly allergic to 
NUTS and NUT PRODUCTS 

We seek your co-operation in trying to keep our 
school NUT FREE 

This newsletter is 

produced with the 

support of the 

following local 

businesses:  
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125 East Street, Narrandera 
02 6959 2091 

For all your family health care needs 


